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This legislation highlights the ongoing failure of our legislature to serve the people. 

The neglectful handling of the drug epidemic, crime, and prostitution in our city is 

exacerbating the situation. Many are finding our state unlivable, prompting an exodus 

from Portland and Oregon due to safety concerns, unaffordable living costs, and the 

detrimental impact of extensive homeless camps on local businesses. 

 

Simply put of this drug crisis and homeless crisis isn’t addressed soon this city will 

lose more employers and lose tax revenue it needs for its progressive ideas. 


